
Dear Brays Oaks Families: 

Tomorrow is the last day for you to complete re-enrollment forms in Skyward and to select your 

learning option for the 20-21 school year. 

Please note the following: 

• All information around re-enrollment and learning options to start the year are available 

at http://tinyurl.com/brayscovid19.  

• You should have received an email from Skyward with log-in information. If you have not 

received this email, please take the survey here. If you have already taken the survey, 

someone from the front office will contact you today! 

• We have updated Frequently Asked Questions here. If you have any more questions, 

please share them here and we will update you. 

• Note that while the first day of school is August 17, we have not yet announced whether 

that day will be fully virtual or whether families who are opting for the in-person option 

will be able to come to campus. We will share more in the next few days as we respond 

to guidance from the state. 

• If you are unable to complete your forms in Skyward, someone from our leadership team 

will attempt to call you tomorrow to provide support. 

 

We look forward to connecting with you soon! 

Stephanie Gounder 

Principal, YES Prep Brays Oaks 
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